
Superintendent’s Highlight of the Week 

May 22, 2015 

One of our students achieved a level of excellence on the field that is worthy of our highlight this 
week.  This past Saturday, sophomore Yuval Solomon won the Nassau County Boys’ Tennis Singles 
Championship in competition with the best players of Nassau County. He won the championship 
match with an amazing 6-1, 6-1 victory, bringing his season record to an undefeated 18-0. With the 
victory Yuval is the top singles player in Nassau County. In his short career on the POB tennis team 
Yuval has an amazing record of 33-3. 

Next Thursday, May 28th, Yuval will continue his amazing season at the NYPHSAA Boys’ Tennis 
Tournament at the US Tennis Center in Flushing Meadow. As an 8th grader, he was awarded All- 
States honors when he and Josh Young finished as one of the top 4 doubles team in the State. 

  

When he returns to school next fall he will join his team on the new tennis courts at the high school, 
which will be constructed over the summer, thanks to the bond referendum. 

Yuval, we are extremely proud of you and wish you all the best at the State competition.            

 


